Alcinda Wolff

984 Red Falcon Ct
Sparks, NV 89441

Feb. 8,2023
Senate Energy and Natural Resources Public Hearing

I’'m writing to support measure SCR4014 in terms of managing/leaving the
current herd of wild horses in the Theodore Roosevelt National Park.

If you are considering leaving Long Horn Cattle in the part, then the Wild
Horses deserve to be there too! They are as much a part of this nations
history, if not more, than cattle are.

Tourists love to see wild horses, it’s a real treat. Living in NV, it’s always so
exciting when | see wild horses roaming the mountains near Reno/Sparks.

| know the herds need to be managed with birth control practices to ensure
they don’t get overpopulated, but | hope the cattle will be managed as well.
Horses don’t do near as much damage to the range as cattle do. They are an
integral part of the ecosystem and deserve to live free on the range.

Sincerely,
Alcinda Wolff

Concerned Citizen



